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A budget hearing of the Mayor and City Council of the City of Henderson, Nebraska was held at 5:30 p.m.

on September 27, 2023 at City Hall in Henderson, Nebraska. Notice of this meeting was posted at the City Hall and

published in the September 21, 2023 Henderson News.  

Mayor Corbin Tessman called the budget hearing to order at 5:30 p.m.   Mayor Tessman declared the

meeting to be legal and properly advertised with all members having been informed of the nature of the meeting and

having received related information.  Mayor Tessman  also referred to the open meetings law poster at the back of

the council chambers.  

Roll call showed the following present: Mayor Corbin Tessman.  Council members: Brian Hiebner, Teri

Pollet, Mitch Huxoll and Kevin J. Friesen.

Mayor Tessman declared the budget hearing open at 5:31 p.m  concerning the Budget Summary for 2023-

2024 Fiscal Year.

Mayor Tessman closed the budget hearing at 5:40 p.m. as no public was present for discussion.

Teri Pollet made a motion to adjourn. Kevin Friesen seconded.  Roll vote: Teri Pollet, Kevin Friesen, Mitch

Huxoll and Brian Hiebner.  Motion carried.

Corbin A. Tessman, Mayor

Connie Brown, City Clerk
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